
Have you been a victim of a recent Scam? 

In recent months Wealden residents have become the victims of 

potential ‘Scams’ and we want to ensure that nobody is the 

victim of such frauds. 

Recent ‘Scams’ that have been notified to Citizens 

Advice include: 

1. A site posing as HMRC are sending emails to say that you 

maybe entitled to a tax refund. 

 

2. Cold calling from HMRC stating that you will be 

prosecuted for non-payment of tax, press one for more 

information. 

 

3. Fake emails and telephone calls purporting to be from BT 

stating that there is a problem with the account and if no 

further action taken then account will be closed. 

 

4. Unsolicited Mobile phone call received from someone 

stating they were from Citizens Advice. When challenged 

they immediately hung up. 

 

5. Unsolicited emails and text messages being sent out from 

DVLA attempting to trick drivers to provide and update 

their personal details via an online link. 

If you think that you have been the victim of a scam 

then please contact your local Citizens Advice 

Website:   www.wealdencitizensadvice.org.uk 

Telephone:  03444 111 444 

Email:  eastsussexcab.co.uk 
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